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Dear Churches and Friends, May - June 2019 

 

We are thankful for another fruitful two months of deputation. We have picked 

up six new churches promising their support for our ministry during May and 

June from three different states. One of these new supporting churches is a 

Spanish speaking church and we are thrilled that they have trusted us to send 

the Gospel of Christ on their behalf to the country of Honduras. We are 

currently at around 33% of our monthly support promised to us. 

 

God is continuing to bless us at every turn. In June, after preaching in Houston, 

three men trusted Jesus Christ to save them from their sin. This is truly what 

the power of the Gospel can do. The Gospel changes lives and eternity.  

 

The next couple of months will be slower than normal as most churches are 

focused on youth camps and summer trips. I am thankful for the camp I was 

saved at in Oklahoma in 1993. We are currently booked almost solid for the 

months of September through November, slowing down in mid-December. 

We are currently focused on booking churches for 2020. Please continue to 

pray for us as we continue to follow God’s plan for our lives and to reach 

the people of Honduras. 

  

 

 
Prayer List: 

• Traveling mercies as we visit new churches 

• Our children adjusting to life on the road 

• Raising further prayer and financial support 
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